
 

February 20th, 2025 

Dear Md. Safwan Luban, 

Subject: Thank you for your feedback regarding this P2 security issue

Thank you for sharing your valuable feedback. We truly appreciate the time and effort you took to 

provide your insights. 

At UoPeople, we continuously work to enhance the student experience, and your input has contributed 

to shaping a more effective and enriching learning environment. 

We appreciate your engagement and encourage you to continue sharing your thoughts with us. 

Best regards, 

Nofar Sharon 

Vice President for Retention and Student Experience 

University of the People 


